
 
 

Jerome J. Sardina                              300 West B Street             
Superintendent          Iron Mountain, MI 49801 
sardinaj@imschools.org         (O) 906-779-2600 
      

October 9, 2023 

Dear Mountaineer Families, 

As we strive for excellence in our school district, your input and feedback are invaluable to us. Over the past year, I have 

been working with several groups within our school community, including the school board, staff, parents, and business 

partners. This project includes developing and implementing a district-wide strategic plan, and we want to ensure that 

your voices are heard in shaping the future of our schools. 

To achieve this, we are launching a Strategic Planning Survey designed to gather your thoughts, ideas, and aspirations for 

our school district. Your participation in this survey will provide us with crucial insights to chart a course that aligns with 

the needs and expectations of our community. 

The survey will cover various aspects of our educational system, including curriculum, facilities, technology, 

extracurricular activities, and more. Your responses will help us identify priorities, set goals, and make informed decisions 

that will enhance the quality of education we provide to our students. 

We understand the demands on your time and appreciate your commitment to your child's education. Therefore, we have 

ensured that the survey is straightforward and should take at most about 5 minutes to complete. Your candid feedback will 

play a significant role in shaping the future of our school district, so we encourage you to participate. 

To access the survey, please follow the link provided below: 

http://imps.news/survey  

The survey will be open until the end of day October 31, 2023 and we kindly ask that you complete it at your earliest 

convenience. Your responses will remain confidential, and the aggregated data will be used solely for the purpose of 

strategic planning. 

We are excited about the possibilities that lie ahead and are confident that, with your valuable input, we can make our 

school district an even better place for our students to learn and grow. Thank you for your continued support and 

involvement in our educational community. Together, we can create a brighter future for our children. 

Sincerely, 

 
Jerry Sardina 

Superintendent 

 
 

School District of the City of Iron Mountain 
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